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July 6, 2009
The Honorable Ron Kind

U.S. House of Representatives

1406 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-5739

Dear Representative Kind:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports “The Help Student Soldiers Act” (H.R. 2561) that waives the requirement that college students return funds which were unearned due to their withdrawal from school that is necessitated by military service.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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